
Welcome College Prep Freshmen!                  June 2023 

I’m so excited to have you in class this upcoming fall 2023! We have many different topics to 

tackle and books to read. If you have questions about sensitive topics, please email me. Before 

we get to our first day of school, you’ll need some information about the summer challenge 

assignment. 

Your summer challenge assignment can be found on your Google Classroom. Your Google 

Classroom Code is:  6chs6km. This assignment is to be completed by your first day of school 

for the 2023-2024 school year. The basic purpose of this assignment is to keep you reading off 

and on throughout the summer (and to record it by taking selfies with your reading 

materials). 

Your information on the assignment can be found there sometime in June. It’s nothing too 

hard, and my hope is that you’ll actually enjoy it. A piece of advice – don’t wait until the end of 

the summer to do it. You’ll be using the photos from this project to complete an activity when 

we begin school in August. 

  

If at any time you have any questions or concerns, just send me an email: 

meredith.hooper@lclsd.org. I try to check this at least once a week during the summer. 

 

I hope you have a fun and safe summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Hooper 

LCHS English I and C.P. English I Teacher 

937-364-2250 (LCHS) 

Meredith.hooper@lclsd.org 

mailto:meredith.hooper@lclsd.org

